
Classroom News   
Class Name: Blaise          Term : Summer 1  2023 

What we have been learning: Some photos of our learning: 

This term we have been VERY busy! 

Our topic has been ‘Superheroes’ 

and our story has been ‘There’s a 

superhero in your book.’ We have 

made superhero and baddie 

marshmallow men, superhero masks 

and created our very own superhero 

images with our hand prints while 

exploring various powers such as 

flying, strength and stretch in Let’s 

Connect sessions. 

 

We had lots to explore and 

celebrate this term and we marked 

King Charles III’s coronation by 

making crowns and cupcakes with a 

switch activated whisk which we 

then decorated with icing crowns in 

our chosen colours. We also had a 

royal photoshoot and practiced our 

mark making on to silhouette outlines 

of the King which were mounted to 

create large stamps. These will be 

minimised on the printer and sold as 

gift cards at the summer fair. 

 

The pupils have also all worked hard 

on their own super powers (targets) 

and have shown some wonderful 

communication, physio, self-help 

and OT skills. 

____________________________________ 

Dates & Points to remember: 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Last day of term:  26th May 

First day back: 5th June 

 

 


